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2019/20 School Notice A53 
Dear parents, 

Self-learning Arrangement for the 4th week and Other Important Notes to Parents 
 

    During class suspension, parents and students are highly recommended to pay attention to their health 
conditions and personal hygiene, keep a balanced diet and care their friends and relatives more in order to fight 
coronavirus. Please note the following important arrangements for the coming week.  
 
1   Self-learning Arrangement 
1.1  Self-learning materials for the 4th week are as follows: 

 “Challenge Master” 
Self-learning materials for 24 Feb to 1 Mar Remarks 

Challenge 1 School-based Learning Materials 
l Students should download the relevant 

materials from the page “Self-directed 
learning during the period of class 
suspension” of the school website. 

l All self-learning materials are designed 
by school teachers or textbooks’ 
publishers and we reserve the copyright. 
Please do not by any means disclose to 
anyone outside school or use it for 
others purpose. 

l Students are strongly suggested to 
submit their answers for Challenge 1 and 
Challenge 4 via e-answer sheet, so the 
teachers can review their performance 
promptly. The hyperlink of e-answer 
sheet will be posted on school website 
on 28 Feb. 

l The answers for Challenge 1 and 
Challenge 4 will be posted on school 
website on 4 March. Students should  
check their written answers and return 
the answer sheets to the class teacher 
once school resumes.  

l If you encounter any technical problems, 
please consult the school staff during 
office hours (8:30a.m. – 4:30p.m.) 

Challenge 2 Virus Fighters, Exercise Everywhere 

Challenge 3 Read to Learn 

Challenge 4  
Knowledge Hunters @ ETV  

1.2  Parents should download the relevant materials and assist their child to finish the assigned tasks on time. 
1.3  The release of the answers of Challenge 1 in last week will be postponed to 26 Feb. 

 
2   Other Important Notes to Parents 
2.1  If you haven’t bought textbooks for 2nd term and would like to enjoy the discount offered by the books 

supplier, please visit their retail store in Jordan before 29 Feb. 
2.2  If you have already paid the bill in 7-11 but cannot get the textbooks within the assigned period because 

of being stranded in mainland China or elsewhere, your textbooks will be delivered to the school later. 
Please return the receipt to the school offer to get the textbooks. 

 
During the class suspension, students should stay at home and avoid going to crowded place. If you have 

any symptoms of novel coronavirus infection, please consult the doctor as soon as possible and inform the 
school. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
YUEN Oi-yee 
The Principal of Canton Road Government Primary School 
(Teacher in charge: Mr. Tang) 
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